



FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Union Grove, WI – March 13, 2024 

Recall Vos Campaign Advocates for Transparency and 
Honesty Amidst Forging Allegations 

At the heart of the Recall Vos campaign lies a steadfast 
commitment to the principles of election integrity and the 
secure fabric of our Republic. Our efforts to initiate a recall 
were conducted with utmost respect for legal standards, 
engaging a broad coalition of community volunteers, 
professional circulators, and numerous citizens who 
participated via mail. Despite rigorous verification processes 
to identify and eliminate fraudulent entries, it has come to 
our attention that certain petitions may contain signatures 
that were unlawfully obtained. 



In light of these allegations, the Recall Vos campaign not 
only welcomes but supports a thorough investigation into the 
suspected forgeries. Further demonstrating our dedication to 
transparency, we are voluntarily presenting over 400 
signatures previously withheld over concerns of authenticity, 
rooted in our belief that some circulators may have violated 
their sworn affidavits. It is our firm stance that any individual 
found falsifying witness to these signatures should be held 
accountable to the fullest extent permissible by law. 

We urge a note of caution amidst these proceedings: the 
process does not mandate circulators to verify the identity of 
signatories, a loophole that could potentially enable 
community members to pass off forged signatures to 
unsuspecting volunteers. This issue is compounded by 
reports of signatories facing undue pressure from associates 
of Robin ‘CCP’ Vos, aimed at undermining their support. To 
those who find themselves targeted by such tactics, we stand 
with you; we urge you to hold fast to your convictions, 
refusing to be swayed by the intimidation efforts of Vos and 
his cronies. 

“The essence of our republic is the collective voice of its 
citizens. We shall not waver in the face of attempts to silence 
the dedicated residents of Racine County by Robin ‘CCP’ 
Vos and Meagan Wolfe. Our resolve is stronger than ever,” 
asserts Matt Snorek, lead petitioner of the Recall Vos 
initiative. 



For further information or to lend your support, please 
contact: 

Recall Vos 
•Phone: 262-404-6747 
•Email: Recallvos@gmail.com 
•Website: www.Recallvos.com 

Together, let us champion the cause of justice and integrity, 
ensuring our electoral processes reflect the true will of the 
people.


